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12/09/18 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Swimming Lessons - Year 4 
 
 
Please be aware that ALL children in the above year will be having swimming lessons at Daventry 
Leisure Centre on Friday afternoons, starting on Friday, 14/09/18 and ending on Friday, 14/12/18. 
 
For each lesson, children will need to bring a swimming costume/trunks (no bikinis or surf shorts, 
please), and a towel which will need to be in an appropriate bag for carrying.  
 
The children will walk to the Leisure Centre across the Parker Academy fields, so suitable footwear 
and coats for the time of year will also be required. Please ensure your child does not wear earrings 
or watches or any other type of jewellery as we cannot be responsible for their loss. Please ensure an 
inhaler is provided for your child if required. 
 
More able swimmers will work with the class teacher in the main pool, whilst less confident/non-
swimmers will be with the swimming teacher and class assistant to help them gain confidence and 
water skills. 
 
If for any reason your child cannot take part in any swimming lessons, please inform us as soon as 
possible so alternative arrangements can be made. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr M Reetz 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 


